
After further consideration and talking with the Parks & Recreation Dept. I have decided it best to cancel 
the Paul Stewart Classic due to the growing threat and uncertainty of the coronavirus  pandemic.  I don’t 
want to wait until the last minute to cancel the tournament  since a lot of the pitchers are from out of 
town. It is most likely that the city won’t allow it anyway?  Horseshoe pitching is great but health and life 
comes first. 

Paul Stewart 

Up dates 

 03/14/2020, City of Statesville cancels meetings and events involving more than 50 people until further 
notice.  

03/16/2020, Parks & Recreation cancels all events through April. 

 


